
 
 
 

 

                                                  October  2022 

Project Update 
Post-construction underwater diving inspection of the outfall pipe this Friday, 
Oct 7 
As part of the Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station project, King County Wastewater Treatment 
Division also completed the construction of a new outfall structure under the First Avenue South Bridge in 
2020. 

This Friday, October 7, crews will conduct a post-construction underwater inspection of the outfall pipe. King 
County contractor, Associated Underwater Services, will stage the work from the shoreline area. A vehicle with 
supporting equipment will likely be positioned nearby along S. River Street to document the condition of the 
outfall.  

 

 Access path to oufall 



 

Parking area for equipment under the First Avenue South Bridge  

What to expect: 

• Work hours starting at 7 a.m. and lasting approximately 4 hours 

• A diver entering the water to inspect the outfall pipe 

• No traffic impact 

 
 

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS   
Call: Project hotline, M – F, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. at 206-205-9286  

Text: “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311 
Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov 

Alternative Formats Available: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 
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